
 
 
 

 

                                   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

_________Announcements_______      
 

 
    

    
 

Micah & Kim AseltineMicah & Kim AseltineMicah & Kim AseltineMicah & Kim Aseltine    invite you to their house invite you to their house invite you to their house invite you to their house     

on July 7th for a fourth of July party beginning at 5:00 PM  

Dinner with water games to follow, and a bonfire is available.  

There will be a fireworks show. Please bring a dish to pass, 

drinks will be provided. 9420 Evart Rd. Nashville 

Sunday School - 9:45 AM 
Nursery………………..……….…..available for newborns up to 2yrs old 

 

Children’s Opening ……………. ages 2-Sixth Grade. They will be 

meeting in Christman Hall.  Age Appropriate Classes following opening        
Jr. High Grades 7& 8…………..….3rd room on the Left in the CAC 

High School Grades 9-12……………..…………………....Basement 
Adult Sunday School Class- All adults meeting in the Auditorium 

   
 

  Morning Worship Service- 11AM 
 

Special Music- Pastor Joe Benedict 
 
 

Toddlers Church (ages 2-5) 
(must not have started kindergarten) 

In Christman Hall for entire worship service.  
 

 
 

Junior Church- (for grades K-6th) 
No  Junior Church until Fall 

 

 

Children’s Activity Bulletins are available on the back table. 

 

Message: Pastor Joe 

Judges Series 

Judges 10:6-12:7 

Jephthah: The Underdog 
 

 

 

Evening Service – 6PM 

 
Message: Pastor Joe 

 

Malachi 1:1-5 

Doubting the Love of God 

What is the extent of God’s love? 

 

1. He continuously seeks us out with His truth (1).  

 

 

2. He continuously addresses our doubts (2). 

 

 

3. He continuously shows forth His just judgements (3-5).  
 

 

 
 

 

 

This Week______________________________________ 
      

Sunday 
− Evening Service           6:00 PM  

             

Tuesday 

− Softball Game at Cheney Field                           6:30 & 7:30 PM  
 

Wednesday 
−  Prayer Meeting                      7:00 PM 

Friday 

− Hannah McGlocklin Open house here at VBC              4-8PM 
 

 

 

                               Sunday School          AM  Service             PM Service    

6/10 3 Sara Martin 

Jody Moore 

James and Jessica Cramer 

Victoria Cramer 

Samuel Clark 

Pam White 

6/17 Jody Moore 

(1) Adult Volunteer 

Needed 

Jason and Hollie Raffler 

Sam Martin 

Hannah McGlocklin 

No Evening 

Service 

6/25 17 Jody Moore 

(1) Adult Volunteer 

Needed 

Dave & Becky Ramey 

Zac Ramey & Katie Farlee 
Bonnie White 

 

 

 

 

Toddlers Church-ages 2-5 (must not have started kindergarten)  

                                               

 
 

 

 

COMING EVENTS 
 

June 17- Father’s day- No Evening service 
June 18- Elder/Deacon board Meeting 7:00 PM 
July 7- 4th of July Fireworks Party at Micah & Kim Aselines Home 5:00 PM 

July 13-21- Mission Of Hope Haiti Missions Trip 
July 29- “Sunday School Picnic” at Shady Green Pastures 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

Last Week’s Totals  
Total Missions Faith Promise Monthly Commitment:                $ 3,095.00 
Missions Faith Promise Received in June                                    $ 800.00 
General Fund Offering Received 6/03/2018                           $ 3,192.10 

 

Schedule 

 

 

 

 

Church Lawn Mowing Volunteer  
Sign-up on Bulletin Board.  

See Jerry Harris for questions.  
Ph # 616.292.5275 

 

 

Sunday School Picnic 
Shady Green Pastures- July 29th! 

 

Also, if people want to camp that weekend 
there is availability – for more information  

Call 726-0371      or email 
info@shadygreenpastures.org 

 

 

 GRADUATION OPENHOUSE INVITATIONS 
 

Friday, June 15- Hannah McGlocklin 4-8 PM 
Here at Vermontville Bible Church 

We have many graduating high School 

Seniors this year. The Church family is 

invited to come celebrate at each of 

our their open houses.  

Dates, Times & Locations listed below. 
 

New “Our Daily Bread” Daily Devotionals 

for June, July & August available on the foyer table! 

Pick up your Free Copy today! 

In Need of Workers- 

Please sign-up on the Bulletin Board 

Ministry Leader Reminder-  
Its time to start thinking about your next year 

budgets. Please turn your requests into to your board 

rep as soon as possible.  

In Addition to your budgets, Yearly Ministry Reports 

are due by August 5th. Please turn in your report to 

the church secretary. 

 

       Attention Church Families-  
                               we are looking for people willing to  

                             host a fellowship get-together at their  

             home.  This could be for a campfire, 

swimming, game night, hayride, Sing-along, etc…. anything you would like to 

host sometime throughout the year.  If you are interested or have any 

questions, please talk to Pastor Joe. 


